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Dear parents, 

 

We are asking pupils to partake in an Easter Holiday challenge, to design a new logo for our 

partnership of schools. 

 

Bitterne Park Primary School, Hardmoor Early Years Centre, Mansel Park Primary & Nursery 

School and Sinclair Primary & Nursery School, as well as linked members Holy Family Catholic 

Primary School and Our Lady & St Joseph Catholic Primary School, comprise the “Learning 

Federation Partnership of Schools.” 

 

We would like to use children’s artwork to create a Federation logo, to represent the partnership 

between our schools. 

 

We will still use our individual school logos for day-to-day correspondence between home and 

school, no school uniform will change and all schools will maintain their individual identity.  The 

federation logo is to be used for operational purposes only, such as cross-school initiatives and for 

our websites. 

 

We would love for the children to be involved with creating the design for our logo that 

showcases the partnership between our schools. It can draw inspiration from the current school 

logos (pictured below) or can be a completely new design!  

 

Our partnership philosophy is to enable our children to become “Architects of a Better World,” 

which we hope that the children can capture in their creations.  

 

Please bring in your logo design to the school office on the first day back after the Easter Holidays, 

where they will be discussed and judged by the Executive Board.   

 

We hope you enjoy this holiday challenge! 

 

 
Gerida Montague 

Executive Headteacher 
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Current school logos: 
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